

2013.57.9.02.80

Monday night Sep 15th 41

We can proceed with present plan as it is today and build this Fall if possible
cost of dam estimated about \$7000. without Company contribution

Have Groves modify plan cutting cost \$1500. postpone building
dam until 1942 without Company contribution?

Try to help the Company secure change of plan to
Dougald's and attempt to construct the replacement
of the present dam structure this Fall.
estimated cost \$3500. Company paying \$1100 District \$2400.

777
709
x 68

Is it considered possible for the District to start operation this Fall?
" " " " " " Company " " " " " ?

Advantages of starting this Fall. (low-water level - might be the Wet year.)

Disadvantages of starting this Fall. (might not finish, - scarcity of labor - cost higher.
Plans could be modified and Company
might agree to pay portion of modified plans.

We have license to build. Property rights question might be affected.
If District builds, Company have surrendered any property rights.

Spurrier 5.05
Kid. Council 5.60
200 Wiley 2000

DISTRIBUTORS
SALES SERVICE LIMITED
KELOWNA, B.C. CANADA.

FANCY



QUALITY

BRAND

CANADIAN APPLES.

PACKED
AND
SHIPPED
BY

OKANAGAN VALLEY LAND CO. LTD.

OKANAGAN CENTRE, B.C. CANADA.